
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC AND THE MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF SUPERSTITION VISTAS COMMUNITY FACILITIES DISTRICT NO. 2: 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Superstition 
Vistas Community Facilities District No. 2 will meet on March 19, 2024, at 6:00 p.m., in the City 
Council Chambers, City of Apache Junction, 300 East Superstition Boulevard, Apache Junction, 
Arizona 85119, to conduct a public hearing on, and to consider and review a feasibility report 
relative to a proposed project to be financed by the issuance of special assessment bonds of 
Assessment Area No. 1 within the District.  A copy of the feasibility report may be reviewed at 
the office of the City Clerk, 300 East Superstition Boulevard, Apache Junction, Arizona 85119. 
 
 
Publish once in the Arizona Business Gazette no later than March 7, 2024. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


